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Senator Dembrow,
 
It has come to our attention that you will consider the –A5 amendments to HB 2031 this afternoon
at a work session. We wanted to get you a copy of the multi-agency letter we submitted in the
House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee for the original bill HB 2893. The –A5 is
different from HB 2893 as introduced and only applies to soils outside of the Bend UGB. However,
the concerns expressed in the letter remain.
 
Please let me know if we can provide any additional information.
 
Sincerely,
 

Ellen Miller | Legislative Coordinator/Urban Policy Analyst
Director’s Office
Oregon Dept. of Land Conservation and Development
635 Capitol Street NE, Suite 150 | Salem, OR 97301-2540
Direct: (503) 934-0020 | Cell: (503) 269-2040 | Main: (503) 373-0050
ellen.l.miller@state.or.us | www.oregon.gov/LCD
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